
COPEVILLE SPECIAL UTILITY DISTRICT 

SECURITY POLICY 

 

 

This security policy discloses the security practices for CopevilleWater.com and 

Copeville SUD.com. This security policy applies solely to CopevilleWater.com and 

CopevilleSUD.com.  

 

Copeville SUD is committed to securing your personal information. Your payment and 

personal information is always safe. Our Secure Sockets Layer (SSL) software is the 

industry standard and among the best software available today for secure commerce 

transaction. It encrypts all of your personal information, including credit card number, 

name, and address, so that it cannot be read over the internet. We display only the last 

four (4) digits of your credit card, when your payment is transmitted to our office. Of 

course, we transmit the entire credit card number to the appropriate credit card company 

during processing.  

 

Please be assured that Copeville SUD never keeps your credit card number on file, on our 

website or in the office. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the Security of Copeville Water’s payment portal 

please contact us immediately via telephone at 972-853-4630 or via email at 

custserv@copevillewater.com.   

mailto:custserv@copevillewater.com

